
District 11 DCM Report to Area 21 March lih 2017 

District 11 serves 5 counties in central IL, We currently have meetings in Decatur, Mt Zion, Pana, 

Taylorville, Shelbyville, Sullivan, Arthur and Clinton. We meet at Central United Methodist Church 

269 W. Eldorado St. Decatur IL 62546 on the 3rd Sunday of the month at 3pm. We cancelled in January 

due to ice, so in February we got together for our first meeting since electing officers for 2017 thru 2018 

terms. We our struggling to fill all of the committee chairs, and we still need a secretary. We are 

financially doing well. literature Reported Sales of 408.86 for January and thanked district for the 

250.00 donated to the district literature account, it has made a significant difference in Judy B. ability to 

keep the literature cabinet better stocked and avoid shipping cost. Corrections reported Donations 

total of 100.00 and 548.00 spent on literature for the Women's prison in Decatur. Grapevine chair Linda 

H. reported she had received her Grapevine packet from GSO and she was planning on attending the 

March Assembly. Under old business the June Assembly was discussed and finalized flyers are available 

on reports table. New business, informed district of our accepted bid for the 2018 State Conference and 

asked members who might be interested in service to come to the March district meeting so we can 

get this organized asap. The area Delegate Pat W. surprised us with a visit, He informed us about the 

GSO Conference Agenda and the committee he will be serving on at conference in April at NY. He also 

shared with us all the different committee's Agenda's. Pat also reminded us about the Pre-General 

Service Conference Workshop, April gth in O'Fallon IL. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Steve Shinneman DCM District 11 


